

Prevent the flu and cold this winter
Autumn is a festive time of year when the leaves turn to beautiful shades of orange and red, and the weather is cooling off just in time for the holidays. Unfortunately, autumn is also the prime time for flu season. Flu is short for influenza which affects 20 percent of the U.S. population annually. It’s spread by a droplet or airborne transmission through coughing, sneezing and direct contact. The signs are sudden onset of fever, chills, sore throat, headache, runny nose, coughing, light sensitivity and muscle ache. Vomiting and nausea are not symptoms of the flu. To lower the risk of influenza, and the common cold, practice these following tips:
 Wash your hands when you leave and enter the house and before eating. 
 Clean surfaces with a virus-killing disinfectant. Cold viruses can survive up to three hours outside the body. 
 Viruses are spread through objects that hundreds of people touch everyday: money, gas pumps, shopping carts, door handles, ATM machines, etc. It’s a good idea to carry hand sanitizer with you when soap and water aren’t available. 
 Use proper etiquette by covering your coughing and sneezing. 
 Be courteous and stay home if you have the flu or flu-like illness for at least 24 hours after a fever or signs of a fever. 
 Avoid touching your mouth and rubbing your nose and eyes. This is the most common and direct way germs are transferred.
 If you feel the onset of the flu, rest and drink plenty of fluids. 
 *This article has been re-published from NNI’s monthly newsletter. To look at our current newsletter, please go to www.nni.org, and click on the ‘Current Newsletters’ page under the ‘News & Events’ tab. 
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